
Kids’ Kingdom End of Year 

High School Senior Recognition 

Please mark your calendars for Sunday, May 23.  That happens to be Pentecost 

and that is the day we will be congratulating the Kids' Kingdom youth, parents 

and grandparents for making it through a whole year of twenty-five Kids' Kingdom 

lessons and activities via YouTube.  At that time Tyler Townsend, Zach Townsend, 

Marko Krajinovic, Noah Nordt, Hollye Nordt, Mellie Simicek and L J Simicek will 

receive their certificates of completion.  The parents and grandparents will 

receive a huge thank you for their perseverance and "sticking" with the 

program.  After the service we are inviting the Kids' Kingdom kids, parents and 

grandparents to all stay for a special pizza lunch and a few games to enjoy 

together outside.  

 Also that same day we will be recognize the six high school seniors who are 

graduating this year. This year we will be honoring Philip Byerly, Juliet Ani, 

Charlie Powell, Ewomazino Fidelis-Ojah, Summer Johnson and Cole Mottin, 

While this year has meant limited youth activities and Christian Formation classes, 

these youth have participated in many events and classes in previous years.  They 

have joined JDRF walks, mission trips to Corpus Christi and The Beacon, played 

in the bell choir, worked as acolytes and ushers, volunteered as assistants at VBS 

and worked on church beautification projects.  Please consider making a donation 

to this fund with checks made out to St. Mark’s with a notation for high school 

seniors in the memo line.   

Please mark May 23 on your calendar as a special day to honor the youth of St. 

Mark’s. 

 


